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ENVIRONMENTAL HYGIENE AND TOXICOLOGY DEPARTMENT
91 SHELTON AVENUE, P.O. BOX 30-9643, NEW HAVEN, CONNECTICUT 06511

(203) 781-5400

November 19+ 1990

Dr. Al Amendola

Deputy Director, Division of Safety Research
NIOSH

944 Chestnut Ridge Rd.

Morgantown, WV 26505-2888

Re: Respirator Technical Conference
Dear Dr. Amendola:

I would 1like to attend the respirator conference concerning
the assessment of performance levels for respirators,
scheduled for- January 9-11. I do not wish to present any
research data, but I would 1like to 1listen to the data
presented by others at the conference. If you believe that
limitation for attendees will preclude my attending this
conference, I would appreciate vyour inferming me at your
earliest convenience. Otherwise, I will plan to attend the
meeting as a respirator researcher interested in this
subject.

If you should need to reach me, please feel free to contact
me at 203-781-5635.

Sincerely,

Howard J. éZhen, Ph.D., CIH
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